25th June 1968, Budapest
Dear Mr,Lukécs,

Staying in Budapest I would take the opportunity to
forward you the request of Mr.Amir Iskandar who is
a colleague of mine.

As you remember, he was staying in Budapest in February
1968, he has translated into Arab language your book
entitled "Studies on European Realism".
Now having finished the translation he would be very
glad to have a preface from you for this new edition
of your book.
His address is as follows:
Mr.Amir Iskandar
AHwany St.26, MYAFiL gp
Sh?xbra, | Lukées Arch_;"
Cairo, Egypt.

Thanking you very much in adveance, I am

Yours sincerely,
A \ c-! & S@lk/i‘_‘

/Aida Sabet/

Journalist
of
El1 Goumhouria
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